
 

  

 
 

 
 

             

                              Ref: AFL/RJH 
 

 

 

29 June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                         

 

GCSE results day Thursday 25 August 2022 

 

We look forward to seeing our Year 11 students on 25 August when they will be able to collect their 

results. After all their hard work, we hope that this will be a memorable day for students for all the right 

reasons. Staff will be on hand to speak to students and offer advice if necessary.  

 

Students have been allocated a particular time slot to come to school to collect their results – please 

make sure your child does not arrive too early or too late as this may lead to a delay for them in 

collecting their results. A separate letter will be sent via post with the allocated time for your child. 

 

All students should come to the sports hall entrance where they 

will collect their results; they will then have a short discussion 

with a member of senior staff about the results and to confirm 

what they are planning to do from September. Finally, students 

will move to the small gym to chat and celebrate with members 

of staff for a short time before leaving. Unfortunately, parents 

will not be able to enter the school building with students.  

We hope of course that your child will be pleased with their 

results; if students have any concerns, they will be able to discuss this with members of staff on the day. 

They will be given all the information necessary about next steps.  

 

If students are unable, or do not wish, to collect their results from school, then they can receive their 

results in one of three other ways: 

 

• Nominate another person to collect their results on their behalf after 11am at school reception 

on 25 August; students must send an email to exams@bbec.bdat-academies.org with details of 

who will be collecting them. The person coming to collect the results must bring ID. 

• Receive results by email – results can only be sent to a student’s school email address and will be 

sent later in the day. In order to arrange this, please complete the attached form and return it to 

school by post or email exams@bbec.bdat-academies.org (from the student’s own email 

address) by Friday 22 July 2022. 

• Receive results by post - results can only be posted on Thursday 25 August and will be sent first 

class.  In order to arrange this, please complete the attached form and return it to school by post 

or email exams@bbec.bdat-academies.org (from the student’s own email address) by Friday 22 

July.  

 



 

  

 

Also on results day, please remind students of the following: 

 

• They will be able to return their locker key and receive their £5 deposit back 

• If their loaned school laptop has still not been returned, they should bring it back on results day 

• We will have a school uniform recycling point – please do not throw old uniform away but please 

bring it in to school so that we can use it for spares (ties especially) 

• We would also appreciate any revision guides or books which you no longer need, and which we 

can use with younger students.  

I know that these GCSE years have been unsettled, but I am sure that for most students, their resilience 

and hard work will be rewarded. Please do not hesitate to contact school before 22 July if you have any 

questions. 

 

I would like to wish you a safe and happy summer and wish all students the best of luck for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Mr RJ Humphreys 

Associate Headteacher 

Buttershaw Business and Enterprise College 
 


